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Hope all is well! You all should be buzzing today- Nikki was amazing last night!

On Feb. 8th Aiken Rotary is hosting an International human rights advocate, Beth Klein, Esq. for 
lunch to talk about refugee issues and human trafficking laws and she is hoping to get a few minutes 
with the Governor in the afternoon after 2:45 before she flies back to Colorado at 5pm.

Beth has a great deal of influence in these areas and as you may guess is a liberal, but she is 
impressed with our Governors words on the issue. She was in Paris working with Refugees during 
the recent terror attacks and has been working to weed out corruption in the vetting process on both 
sides.

I know it is early to ask and crazy to think with all the hoopla about our Gov. that it would be possible, 
but wanted to try.

Thanks!

Jane Page Thompson 
803-215-8232 
Realtor & Land Consultant 
Aiken Properties
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